


29 January 2020

Education and Family Support Directorate
Consultation - Post 16 BCBC
Civic Offices
Angel Street
Bridgend
CF31 4WB

To whom it may concern,
I am writing to ask that you do not take away my child’s opportunity to attend 6th form at CCYD.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have already been through so much change, I would like my child to continue their education with CCYD and not have to go to a different school or college.  It has taken time for my child to settle into CCYD but they now trust the teachers and the Headteacher.  My child needs continuity and consistency to give them the confidence to go to 6th form, I know that they and many of their friends are more likely not to continue with their education if CCYD 6th form closes which would be such a shame for them.
I depend on school buses to get my child to School which at the moment is free, from what I have read there is a possibility that my child will not have transport paid for when they are in 6th form, I am not sure how I will fund this for CCYD let alone the options of alternative Schools that are much further away.  
Please keep CCYD 6th form open, I feel this is the best chance my child has got to ensure she continues her education.

Yours faithfully,



A very concerned parent

